
 
 

 

Rob Tulloch 
Camden Town Planning 
Town Hall 
London 
WC1H 8ND 
 
 
Non-Material Minor Amendment in relation to application 2012/3877/P 
At the address of 29-30 King’s Mews, London, WC1N 2JB 
 
Dear Mr Tulloch, 
 
I write to you in reference to the above application. 
 
Our client would like to apply for permission to alter the approved third floor side light. The 
changes, which are also clearly outlined in the supporting document are; 
 

- Increase the clear glazed corner section to a depth of 1m 
- Remove the need for obscured glazing to the clerestory window (1550mm above 

finished floor level). 
 
Please let me know if you have any concerns. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Hugh Cullum RIBA SCA ARB 
 
 


